
Notice Regarding Half Yearly Examination 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

It was our earnest desire to have our children write 

their offline exam and slowly, gradually come back to 

normal student life. Since some of the Parents are 

objecting to this and want to have online examination, 

we will have the online examination too. The date and 

time of the online examination will be same as offline 

Examination. The students who are serious in studies 

and coming to school, it is my request to you to take 

offline examination, which is going to do you all the 

good. We have challenges and tough times. We need 

to be resilient and tough to get ahead. 

Regards 

 

Principal 


